
 

 

 

 

 

 

February has come around quickly! We’ve got exciting 
events and news to share. Half term is just around the 
corner and we’re all getting that holiday feeling! 
 

Half Term Holiday Activities: 

Cinema Club- Thursday 15th Feb from 1:30pm, 

Showing LEO in their Lavish cinema room. 

Homemade treats have been made to share. 

Fairway View, Swale Close, NG6 9LZ. Please 

check class dojo for the booking link.  

Holiday Clubs- Activities include dodgeball, 

dance, drama, arts and crafts, team activities and 

more at the following locations: St Edmund 

Campion School, West Bridgford, Radcliffe on 

Trent Infant & Nursery School, St Peter’s Primary 

School, East Bridgford, Bank’s Road Infant & 

Nursery, Toton, Rosecliffe Spencer Academy, 

Edwalton, Millside Spencer Academy, East 

Leake, Westdale Junior School, Mapperley.  

Book via www.rattleandrollperformance.com or 

call 07722014301.  

Attendance: 

Our whole school attendance so far this term is 93.1%. Our 

goal for the next term is to bump those figures up to 

96% and need your help!  

Any class that gets 100% attendance for one week 

gets a non-uniform day the following Friday! 

Please remember if your child is going to absent from 

school to call the office before 9:30 on 01159155770 

or email the attendance team at 

attendance@cantrell.nottingham.sch.uk  

 

Events Upcoming: 

Number Day Friday 2nd Feb- Children may come 

to school in non-school uniform, in clothing related 

to numbers. We look forward to seeing the creative 

ways they chose to be a number. Voluntary 

contributions are welcomed, and all proceeds are 

being donated to the NSPCC.  

Year 3 Curriculum Celebration assembly- 

Parents are welcome to join and celebrate all the 

fantastic achievements our year 3’s have made this 

year. Friday 2nd Feb 2:40pm. 

Parents Evening- Parent’s evening will be in 

March, more information to follow.  

Half term holiday- Our last day of school is 9th 

February; the children will then return on Tuesday 

20th February. We hope you have a lovely half term. 

Young Voices Concert- Our fabulous Choir have 

been working so hard with rehearsals and I’m sure 

there’s been lots of practice at home. Cantrell will 

be attending the concert in Sheffield on the 19th. We 

wish you all the best of luck and hope you enjoy 

your magical evening.  

Jumble Sale- The Cantrell jumble sale starts 

Monday 5th Feb which is being held in the school 

hall. It starts at 3:30pm-4:30pm. Cash ONLY.  

 

Inset Day: 

A reminder that Monday 19th February is an Inset 

day, the children are due to come back to school 

on Tuesday 20th Feb.  

After School Clubs: 

Year 6 Maths Club: Monday 3:30-4:30pm 

 

Gymnastics Year 3/4/5: Tuesday’s 3:30-4:30pm 

 

Choir: Tuesday’s 3:30-5:00pm 

 

Art Club Year 3/4: Thursdays 3:30-4:30pm 

 

Area Band: Thursday’s 3:30-5:00pm 

 

Lunchtime Clubs: 

Year 4/5/6 homework club: Thursdays in the 

computer suite 

Nursery:  

We have vacancies in our nursery for children 

that are 3 years old. If you’re interested in a place 

for your child, you can put them on the list from 

birth. You can do this by calling the office/ 

Emailing us at admin@cantrell.nottingham.sch.uk  
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